
 
 

 
 

ACCOMMODATION REVIEW COMMITTEE (ARC) 
for Corpus Christi and John XXIII Schools 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING FOR PUBLIC INPUT 

 
 
 

Special Board Meeting for Public Input 
Tuesday, April 22, 2014 

6:30 p.m. 
St. Joseph-Scollard Hall Cafeteria 

675 O’Brien Street, North Bay 
 
 

All interested parents and community members are invited to attend. 
 

For more information, please visit 
http://www.npsc.ca/about-us/accommodations-review.aspx 

or call the ARC line at 705-472-1201 ext. 2555 
or email arc@npsc.ca 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
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